
      Garbage pickup is on Mondays and garbage cans (carts) 
can only be out 24 hours before and after garbage pick up. Just 
a few reminders of the cart placement:
	 • Carts should be within 18 inches of the edge of your 
            property. Carts cannot be placed on the street.
       • Place carts at least three feet away from fixed objects                                
            and each other.

We have a beautiful lakefront park and beach area for all to 
enjoy. Please be mindful of residences to the north and south 
and their private properties when enjoying Hika Park. 

The village website at www.clevelandwi.gov is continually 
being updated with useful information, bookmark it today. 
You will find everything from office hours, contacts, meeting 
minutes, park rules, park rental information, building permit 
rules and yard waste hours to village history…and much more. 

I’m proud to call Cleveland home!
Kathy Stolzmann
Village President
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Welcome warmer drier weather! 
Summer is a great time to get those small and large projects 

done around your house. Did you know that some might need 
a building permit? When in doubt call or stop at the village 
hall and ask if you need one and remember to give yourself 
plenty of time to get the permit before you want to start the 
work. Fees double if the work is started without a building 
permit and the project could be delayed.

Village ordinances require basic maintenance and upkeep 
of properties. Cut your lawn on a regular basis and make sure 
to stop the spread of any noxious weeds. When cutting your 
lawn please do not blow the grass clippings into the street. 
Also, look around the outside of your house and clear out any 
extra items you have stored outside and no longer work or you 
no longer use. You could sell, dispose, recycle or donate them 
to a local charity. If you still have a use for it find a spot to store 
it in your garage, shed or basement. 

 

VILLAGE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Village of Cleveland Sign is a Winner! 
If you’ve noticed the Village’s new identification signs, you’re not alone.  The Wisconsin Sign Association awarded FIRST 

PLACE to the Village of Cleveland and our sign designer, Katie Scholz of RLO Sign, Inc., in the non-illuminated (exterior 
identification) sign category.  

The base logo was created by former Lakeshore Technical College students Daniel Leitzke, Mary Kahler, Holly Parker, Ryan 
Van Ess, and William Weinaug as part of an integrated class in graphic design, web development, and marketing.  Ms. Scholz 
and RLO Sign took that design and enhanced it, and created the signage and graphics you now see throughout the Village.   
The new logo will be incorporated as items are replaced or remodeled, bringing a fresh, modern look to our parks and facilities.

Our thanks to Katie, RLO Sign, and our LTC “Dream Team” of students for helping everyone realize what those of us here 
already know—the Village of Cleveland is a winning place to be!

Hika Park Public Spaces
As you enjoy Hika Park this season, respect the property owners adjacent to the park.  Keep your 
feet wet if you walk up or down the lakefront to ensure you remain in public space and off private 
beaches.  Thank you!



A better variety of music from the 
70s, 80s, 90s and today!

www.WLKN.com
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SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

Clear Water Control

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

ken@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 53015
920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178

Fax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

902 S. 17th St, Manitowoc
(920) 682-1200

www.manitowocprinting.com

Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.
the printing company
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Quality Custom Built Homes • Remodeling • Additions

CONSTRUCTION LLC
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

www.stuckmannconstructionllc.com
dennis@stuckmannconstrutionllc.com

Dennis Stuckmann
N9541 Buck Tail Run                     Phone: 920-565-3713
Elkhart Lake, WI 53020                      Cell: 920-946-0067

St. Mark's UCC
W1307 Orchard Rd.

Cleveland • 693-8361

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10-11:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9-10:15 a.m.

Rev. William Kesting
www.stmarksucccleveland.org

St. James UCC
13312 Pioneer Rd.

Newton (Spring Valley) • 693-8100

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9:15-10:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00-11:10 a.m.

New Fire Chief for the Cleveland Fire Department
I, Tony Meyer, would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new 

Fire Chief of the Cleveland Fire Department.  I have served as a member of this 
department for 17 years, directed by many outstanding chiefs and officers during 
that time.  I enjoy being both a firefighter and EMT for the department that protects 
and serves this wonderful community and have proven myself to be a trusted and 
respected leader.  I would like to thank Ron Zastrow for the past 12 years of service 
as chief.  The department has accomplished many great things with his leadership 
and guidance, and I will continue to build on that strong foundation.

Tony Meyer
Chief - Cleveland Fire Department

The Cleveland Fire Department would like to thank you for supporting 
your local fire department during our annual brat fry this year!!! We 
very much appreciate it! The winners for the raffle tickets were Scott 
Raeder-$500, Nate VDH-$250, Eric Grupe-$100, Hummer-$50, 
Maureen Slotke- $50, Shawn Dehne- $25, Jane Yurk- $25. 

Our club, the Cleveland Clever Clovers are a local Manitowoc County 4-H.  We 
have meeting once a month on the first Monday of the month, at the Cleveland 
Firehouse.  Our club each year submits items into the Manitowoc County Fair in 
August.  Some of these items include pictures, sewing, wood and metal projects and 
even animals. Sometimes if the judges like your items a lot they can be sent to the 
Wisconsin State Fair.  This year three of our club members get the chance to display 
their items at the State Fair.  Two of the members are bringing their pictures and 
one is bringing her Nutcracker soldier made out of flower pots. We also do many 
activities to help our community. Just recently we cleaned our part of an adopt a 
highway.  We clean Highway 42 from North Avenue to County line Road.   We 
also helped our local fire department clean up after their brat fry.  If you have any 
questions or are interested in 4-H please contact Heidi Belitz at (920) 693-3435 or 
Karri Jaeger at (920) 693-3522.

Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club

Police Department
The daily activity for the months of February 2017 through April 2017: The Police 
Department responded to 197 calls for service: One 911 misdials, eleven accidents, 
sixteen assists, one alarm, seventeen animal complaints, five civil complaints 
(4 gas drive offs), thirteen drug related incidents, one disorderly conduct,  one 
family trouble, one fraud, one harassment complaint, one littering,  three ordinance 
complaints, one parking complaint, two found property incidents, two ride alongs, 
two trespassing, one security check, one suspicious person/vehicle complaint, two 
thefts, one warrant apprehension and several different traffic violations.



Area volunteers can make a difference on our beach at Hika Bay this summer.
Friends of Hika Bay are planning activities to enhance the beach grass on the Hika 

Shores beach on Tuesday, June 6 and Thursday, June 15, from 5-7 p.m. Volunteers at 
these work sessions will help reestablish this dune building by removing invasives 
and planting beach grass plugs.

Establishing the dune grass colonies will stabilize the sand and slow down runoff 
from wind and rain. Contact Jenn at jenn@LNRP.org or 920-627-1799 if you’re 
interested in participating.

This beach is a remnant of what might have been an extensive ridge swale system 
that could have extended roughly a quarter mile north of Centerville Creek. 

The sand ridge that runs from the Hika Shores property north along the residential 
properties, where you see some homes built on the ridge itself, indicates some evidence 
of the former sand dune landscape in our area.

American beach grass, or American marram grass, is native to eastern North 
America, where you find it on sand dunes along the Atlantic Ocean and Great Lakes 
coasts. Beach grass is a dune-building grass that creates the first line of sand dunes 
along the coast and thrives under conditions of shifting sand, sand burial, and high 
winds. It is a perfect solution for Hika Shores. Beach grass is less vigorous in stabilized 
sand, and you rarely see it any further inland than the coastal foredunes.

The plants spread rapidly (6 to 10 feet annually) through the sand by subsurface 
runners (rhizomes), and can produce up to 100 stems per clump per year.

Beach grass can tolerate being buried in as much 
as 3 feet of sand, which stimulates the rhizomes to 
grow vertically, and is essential to plant vigor. The 
plant has several mechanisms for adapting to heat 
stress or wind.

You can see examples of beach grass restoration 
projects in our area at Red Arrow Beach in 
Manitowoc and the recently restored beach front 
near Blue Harbor Resort in Sheboygan.    

TDS TELECOM offers a full line of high quality 
telecommunications products including SATELLITE TV, 

Voice Mail, Caller ID and more.
Serving CLEVELAND and the surrounding areas since 1908.

TDS TELECOM
Quality and Dependability Guaranteed!

1140 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland

920-693-8121

247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust • Shocks • Tires • Brakes • Towing and More…

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201

K.J. Collision
Repair

Ken Jacky
1132 Maple Street • Cleveland, WI 53015
Phone: 920-69-DENTS (920-693-3687)

All types of Auto Body Repair

looks like you need...

Phone: 920-693-3379
Cell: 920-627-2231

1105 Elm Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

Landscape Consultant

Personal Gardening

Interior Florals

Dave's Roofing
• free estimates
• porch roofs and gutters
• chimney flashings
• repair work 

Dave Villeneuve
Cleveland

693-3296

3

FULL SERVICE
• AC
• Electrical
• Driveability
• Check Engine Lamps
• General Repair

Auto • AG • Lt Truck
Cleveland • 920-207-0368
     7325 Cedarview Rd.

Stoltenberg's
General Merchandise & Funeral Services
127 years of service to Cleveland

Ph. 920-693-8741
1060 Hickory St., Cleveland

Friends of Hika Bay Plan Beach Grass Restoration

American beach grass on Lake Michigan in Spring

Cleveland Lions Club News
 The Cleveland Lions continue the “Lucky 7” raffle each Wednesday 

evening at the Hickory House between 6:00 and 8:00 P.M.

The Wisconsin Lions Camp at Rosholt, Wisconsin hosts 
summer camping programs for deaf, hearing or visually impaired adult or youth; 
and borderline cognitively disabled youth.  These programs are available at no cost 
to the participants, thanks to the Lions of Wisconsin and their volunteer fundraising 
efforts.  For information regarding schedules and applications, please contact Lions 
Denise Fritz at (920) 726-4250 or Charlie Kolb at (920) 550-2033, or visit the website 
at Wisconsinlionscamp.com.

Plans for the 38th annual Dairyland Festival to be held Saturday and Sunday, 
August 5th and 6th are progressing, with plans for the craft sale and car show being 
bigger and better than last year.  Lion Tom Fiedler will field inquiries and questions 
at (920) 693-8553, fiedler@tds.net, or P.O. Box 177, Cleveland, WI 53015.

Any men and women interested in the volunteer efforts available through Lions 
Membership are invited to contact any Lion or specifically Lions Charlie Kolb at  
(920) 550-2033 or Denise Fritz at (920) 726-4250.  We welcome your participation.



Free estimates                           Fully insured

Office# 920-726-4249
Custom built homes and additions

Burger Builders Inc.

B
B

Family owned since 1984

Schuette's.
Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc.

5214 CTH X
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office: 920-693-8044
Shop: 920-726-4443

WAYNE E. SCHUETTE

Bank
 at…

Your Neighborly Bank
Cleveland Office	 Howards Grove Office
920-693-8256	 920-565-6000

www.bankatcsb.com
Member FDIC
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(920) 565-2095   •    W2074 Garton Rd Sheboygan
We Service All BrandsFurnaces & A/C

Mike Pelzel (local resident) Jeremy Lensmire
   fourseasonscomfort@tds.net

Dear Cleveland Community,
As a young child I remember driving to Cleveland from the Milwaukee area to 

attend the summer picnic held at St. Wendel’s parish where my mother’s cousin, 
Father Gerald Watry, was the pastor. Little did I know then that I would spend the 
majority of my professional career in Cleveland. You may know that I will be joining 
this year’s group of retirees as I say farewell to Cleveland and LTC. 

It has been a privilege working with LTC faculty and staff to help students create 
better futures for themselves. I have been witness to the promise shown by thousands 
of students—attending LTC at various points in their lives—and have found both 
satisfaction and pride in seeing them build fulfilling futures. 

Key to the success of LTC is the support of the Cleveland community. Reflecting 
back on my time at LTC, I have come to appreciate the bond that exists between LTC 
and Cleveland.
	 • The LTC Wellness Center is used by over 150 Cleveland residents each year.
	 • The Cleveland Training Room was dedicated in honor of the village.
	 • �Cindy Huhn, former Village President, provided outstanding leadership 

on the LTC Board for 14 years.
	 • �The college expanded its Agriculture Programs by creating the 

Environmental Campus on North Avenue.
	 • Staff and students march in the parade each summer.
	 • �A mutually-beneficial relationship exists between the Cleveland Police 

Department and the LTC Police.
	 • �The support of the Planning Commission and Village Board has allowed 

our campus to grow.
	 • The positive working relationship we have with the Village employees.
	 • Thirty-three village residents are on the team at LTC.

Thank you for being a good neighbor and helping create a valuable resource for 
the entire Lakeshore area. As I look forward to my retirement it is my pleasure to 
introduce you to Dr. Paul Carlsen who will be the next President starting on July 
1st. Paul is an exceptional leader who I know will appreciate the strong relationship 
with the community. 

We are proud to call Cleveland our home.

Michael Lanser
LTC President

  

T he Wel l ness  Center  i s  a n 
unsupervised fitness center at LTC. 
The room is equipped with treadmills, 
ellipiticals, a stair machine, exercise 
bikes, jump ropes, exercise balls, mats, 
free weights and numerous weight 
machines. 

Hours are: 
Mon through Thurs 7:30 am - 10 pm, 
Friday 7:30 am - 4 pm 
Saturday & Sunday 7:30 am - 11 am.

The LTC Campus & the Wellness 
Center will be closed Friday, Saturday, 
& Sunday, June 23 through July 28, 
2017, as part of our energy conservation 
initiative. The center will also be closed 
July 3 & 4. 

Interested village residents must be 
18 years old to use the facility, review 
and sign the policy forms, and complete 
a brief orientation. The Wellness Center 
Policy includes guidelines, dress 
code, and a release of all claims form. 
Contact the LTC school nurse for more 
information at 920.693.1111.

Wellness Center

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

TIME TO SAY FAREWELL 
AND THANK YOU
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gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10 p.m.

Insurance products issued or offered by Thrivent 
Financial, the marketing name for Thrivent 
Financial for Lutherans, Appleton, WI. Not all 
products are available in all states. Thrivent 
Financial representatives are licensed insurance 
agents/producers of Thrivent. 
For additional important information, visit 
Thrivent.com/disclosures.

29027B  N1-16

It means having confidence that your financial 
bases are covered. And, that you’ve prepared 
for many of retirement’s uncertainties—and 
opportunities—so you can live life to the fullest.
Let Thrivent Financial help you retire fearlessly. 
Contact me today!

WHAT DOES IT MEAN TO 
RETIRE FEARLESSLY?

Appleton, Wisconsin • Minneapolis, Minnesota
Thrivent.com • 800-847-4836

Keith V Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate
1239 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-2232

Facebook.com/keith.grupe.thrivent

Centreville Settlement  
Centreville Settlement, a local non-profit historical group, welcomes all  

interested in history to be a part of the Lutze Housebarn workdays in the coming 
months.  This nationally recognized restoration project appeals to all age groups and 
offers a fascinating glimpse into architecture of the area in 1849 and progressing 
forward.  Major focuses will be continued stone masonry-foundation work and siding.  
In May, they held a Sourdough Bread Making Workshop and a Bread Making Bee 
to share in old time skills, local foods and fellowship.  

The upcoming workdays and events include:  Saturdays: June 3 & 17; July 1, 15 
& 29; August 12 & 19; September 9 & 23; October 7 & 21; and November 4 & 18. 

On Saturday, August 19, there will be a Pioneer Re-enactment and hands on skill 
workshop of old time trades and woodworking skills.  Both are open to the public.  
A variety of historical demonstrations and hands on activities are being planned. A 
brat fry will be held on the grounds for the event. For more details, see the website.  

Guided tours of the Housebarn are available from 10:00 am -12:00 pm each 
workday for a $10 donation (members receive free tours).  For further information 
or group tours during the summer call Sarah at 920-693-3454.

Volunteer for the skill learning days which run from 9:30 am to 4:30 pm at the 
Lutze Housebarn.  All working volunteers enjoy a potluck meal for lunch and share 
in the old time farm meal, enjoy fellowship and laugh at stories of days gone by.

The 2017 events also include:  historic gardening, timber framing & increasing 
the educational opportunities through outreach with local schools and colleges.  You 
can also join as a fan of Centreville Settlement on Facebook.

 For more information contact Project Director, Chris Kuehnel at 693-3141. For 
other upcoming events:  go to the organization website: centrevillesettlement.com

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201725¢ 25¢

VFW Post 8974 News
I am writing this May 1st and we are wet and getting wetter. Gardens 

will be late this year and farmers have lost a lot of alfalfa and winter 
wheat due to our wet fall, warm February and wet spring.

Our post is shrinking in size and growing older every day. We talked with the leaders 
of the Cleveland Scout Troops and encouraged the scouts to find another organization 
to charter the scouts. The Cleveland Lions have agreed to do so this December.  I want 
to thank the Lions for taking on this responsibility and to thank the scouts for working 
with us these last several years.  This year the scouts are using VFW “Buddy Poppies 
as a project to move more poppies for the VFW and provide service work and project 
coordination for their scouts.  If this venture works for them this year we hope that 
it can continue in the future.  Our post made a donation to the scouts this winter to 
help cover the cost of the training for adult leaders and other activities.  Our post also 
purchased a large flag for an area cemetery so that there will be a flag flying over the 
veterans in that cemetery. 

I want to thank all of you that were able to make our Memorial Day Service on 
May 29th.

Bryce Larson  Cleveland VFW Post 8974 Post Commander
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 I know you are all thinking about summer fun and not Christmas, but now’s the time to 
reserve your seat for “A Frank’s Christmas”. If you want to see an entertaining Holiday show, 
with off-the-wall humor – Frank’s is the Christmas show to see. Join Cleveland State Bank and 
our Lakeshore Cruiser friends. No need to have an account with CSB, or be over 50. Register 
before all seats are taken.

A Frank’s Christmas – Register by Wednesday, October 25, 2017
A Frank’s Christmas is sure to bring you plenty of joy...and laughter, this Holiday. Frank’s Production brings you 

Randolph the baddest outlaw of Christmas. They turn the bad into good and isn’t that what Christmas is all about. We will 
be eating lunch at the “New” Back Stage restaurant in the Meyer Theater. On the way home we will satisfy that sweet tooth 
by stopping at the famous Seroogy’s Chocolates. 

A Frank’s Christmas - Thursday, December 7, 2017, $92 per person, Meyer Theater, Green Bay, WI.   
For more information, contact Cleveland State Bank’s Lakeshore Cruisers Coordinator, Marilyn Stenske at 920-693-8256 

or visit our website, www.bankatcsb.com, for registration.  

Cleveland State Bank Lakeshore Cruisers

Notice of Open Book and Board of Review
The Village’s 2017 assessment roll will be open for examination on Tuesday, June 27, 2017, from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm 

 at the Cleveland Village Hall, 1150 W. Washington Avenue, Cleveland, Wisconsin.  The Board of Review is scheduled to  
be in session from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm on Wednesday, July 19, 2017, to hear and decide objections.  More information is  
available at www.clevelandwi.gov. 

Hello, Gardeners!
Spring is here.  The robins are making a major mess on our deck trying to build a nest on the outdoor light…every stinkin’ 

year they try.  The raw east wind just about pulls the hair from your scalp and you need your fishing waders to make your way 
to the veggie garden.  Music please…it’s the most wonderful time of the year.

 The club would like to thank the community for their support by purchasing plants from us at our plant sale in May.  This 
is our only fundraiser so every penny you spend at our sale goes a long way.  

 On Saturday, August 5, 2017 we’ll have a booth at the Lions Club Craft Fair.  
 On Sunday, August 6, we will put on “Expo”.  There will be the floral competition, raffle items we’ll sell tickets for, and on 

display will be the faerie/birdhouses the members did this winter.
Entries for the contest should be brought to our area at Dairyland Park on Sunday, between 10:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.  Judging 

will follow soon after.  They will be on display for the public to check out until about 3:30 p.m. when they can be picked up.
Categories for this year’s contest are as follows:  Color & Composition, Whimsical, Succulents, Miniatures, Flower  

Arrangement/Centerpiece, Living Herb Arrangement and Home-grown Vegetable Presentation.
Winners in each category will be announced around the noon hour and announced in the club news in the village  

bulletin….if there’s space.
Our flower cart will be on display at the Expo site.  It will be full of fresh cut flowers that will be for sale.
Are the deer devouring your spirea, the rabbits snacking on your lilies, the wolverines wolfing down your roses?   

Remmington Arms has a powerful answer that weighs just a few ounces but the delivery  
system is still illegal to use within the village limits.  And if you have wolverines causing  
problems in your yard, I suggest you move.

Have a great summer and please plant a row for the hungry in our area.  
Happy Gardening!       
Lynn Fiedler for the East Wind Garden Club



7

Statewide 
Will beat ANY competitors pricing! 

leatherneckspaintbrush.com 

 
 

Check us out at: 

Email: leatherneckspaintbrush@gmail.com 
Business Phone: (262) 443-2762 

FREE next day estimates available. We paint statewide. 1.5% 
of all proceeds are donated to disabled veterans. We are 
available for all of your interior and exterior painting needs!

Locally Owned 
Cleveland, WI Interior & Exterior Painting Service 

St. John-St. Peter
Evangelical Lutheran Church
1251 W. Washington Avenue

Cleveland, WI  53015

Pastor David Endorf    693-8612
Christ invites all who are weary to come to 
Him for rest, so don’t forget the spiritual 
rest we all need and join us this summer.  
Services are: Wednesday nights at   6:30 pm
                        Sunday mornings at    9:00 am
St. John-St. Peter will be worshipping at 
Dairyland Park on Aug. 6th. Guitarist 
Steven Bautista will be leading the music 
portion of the service and Pastor David 
Endorf will be preaching. The service will 
start at 8:30 am and we’ll have coffee and 
bakery. We’ll have folding chairs but if you’d 
like to bring a comfortable camp chair feel 
free. Please join us, everyone is welcome. 
There’s no cost but there will be a free will 
offering.

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for 
August 7 - 11 for Vacation Bible School.

Our summer trap league will be hosting a Poultry Shoot and Brat Fry, Sunday, 
June 11. NEW- 3D Bow Shoot. Registration/Practice 8-9am, Bow Shoot 9-12pm. Trap 
Shooting from 12-6pm. Food and refreshments will be available from 10am-7pm. There 
will be walk-around raffles throughout the day. Also, the winning tickets for our cash 
raffle will be drawn at approximately 6pm. First prize for this raffle is $1000.00 cash. 

Saturday, June 17, several local sportsmen’s clubs will be hosting the 24nd annual 
HOOKED ON A HOBBY fishing event on Long Lake in Manitowoc County.  This 
is a free event for children 15 and under and their parents.  Volunteers will take the 
participants fishing from 8am until 11am.  Then, return to shore for a prepared lunch 
with prizes and awards.  Please contact Judy Bellin at (920) 682-3096 if you are able to 
donate time or fishing equipment (boat) or if you would just like additional information.

The 36th annual Cleveland Fishing Derby at Hika Park will be held July 28, 29 and 
30. There will be food, refreshments and raffles throughout the weekend. NEW- Friday 
night we will be having a FISH BOIL!  The Cat 5 Band will be playing Saturday night. 
Raffle winners and fishing awards will be presented Sunday at approximately 4pm. 
For up to date information, please like us on Facebook at Cleveland Fish and Game. 
There we will keep you updated with current news and standings. 

If you’re interested in becoming a member or just learning more about Cleveland 
Fish and Game please join us at one of our monthly meetings. Meetings are held at 
our clubhouse on South Union Rd the second Monday of each month at 7pm. Please 
Join Us!

Cleveland Fish and Game News

Cleveland Athletic Club
The spring and summer ball season is upon us so please come join us at Veterans 

Park for games of baseball and softball for adults and children!  The Wildcats Baseball 
team weekend schedules are posted at many area businesses and have home games 
scheduled for June 4, June 11 (Cleveland State Bank Day), June 25 (Little League Day), 
July 9, July 23 and August 20 (Let’s Make a Deal Day).  A brat fry accompanies all 
Sunday home games starting at 12:00 noon with game time at 1:00 pm.  Also, the 
women’s softball league plays on Wednesday evenings and begin June 7th and the 
men’s “Over 30” softball league plays Thursday evenings throughout the summer 
and began on June 1.

In addition, little league teams have begun play over the last few weeks of May 
with games beginning at 6pm and scheduled most Monday – Thursdays each week.  
Also, on Friday evening, June 16th and all day Saturday June 17, Cleveland will host 
a 11U,13U and 15U Baseball Tournament.  Food and refreshments will be available 
both days along with plenty of excellent youth baseball.    

Also, many worthy applications were submitted for our scholarships presented 
annually to area high school seniors.  Seven - $1000.00 scholarships were presented 
to the following student/athletes in May: Amanda Henschel, Abby Herrmann, 
Ryan Jaeger, Allison Schetter and Taylor Vogel – Sheboygan North High School and 
Hawkin Saeger and Trevor Vogel – Kiel High School.  These scholarships would not 
have been made possible if it wasn’t for the generous support of local residents and 
businesses that attend our annual brat fry and raffle each February at the VFW Hall.  
Good luck to this year’s recipients as they continue their education through college!

Lastly, our next two monthly meetings will be held Tuesday, June 6th and 
Tuesday, July 11 at Veterans Park at 7 p.m. under the shelter area of the Wildcats 
Field Concession Stand for anyone interested.



Chamber of Commerce

Jessica Hartenberger
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
jhartenberger@bankatcsb.com

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday—Thursday

10:00am–noon     12:30pm–4:00pm

Clerk’s Office:  (920) 693-8181
Police:  (920) 693-3442

Public Works: (920) 693-8236

Advanced Disposal
(920) 458 - 6030  

 
Cleveland Post Office

(920) 693-8671

Public Works
SUMMER SEWER RATES:  From the May 25 - September 27 water meter readings (July 1 - October 1 water/sewer bills), 
the Sewer Utility will charge only for the average amount of water consumed December 1 through the May meter reading.  
This adjustment reflects the increased use of water for summer activities, such as gardening and pools, where the water 
does not enter the treatment system.  The Water Utility will charge for all water used.
YARD WASTE SITE HOURS:  CLOSED MONDAYS - Tuesday through Sunday, 7:30am – 8pm.  Availability is weather 
dependent, and the site may close on occasion for maintenance.  Call Public Works, (920) 693-8236, and leave a message 
with your contact information if you have an extensive yard project outside of regular hours.  With sufficient notice, we 
can coordinate access for you or your contractor.  
GRASS CLIPPINGS:  Do not mow grass into the street.  Grass clippings and yard waste plug storm sewers, leading to 
water backups and flooding.  Please rake material out of the grate to drain the water if plugged.  If that doesn’t work, call 
Village Hall at (920) 693-8181.
BUILDING PERMITS:  Building permits are generally required for building improvements, adding permanent or 
temporary structures or fencing, and completing repairs.  Due to the volume of requests, it is recommended you allow a 
minimum of TEN business days from the time a building permit application is dropped off until approval.  Applicants 
for projects involving new buildings or expansions, or changes in use, should meet with Village staff early in the planning 
process.  Contact Village Hall at (920) 693-8181 to make an appointment.  The application form is available on the Village 
website, www.clevelandwi.gov, and can be left in the Village Hall drop box.  Remember, fees double if work is started 
without a permit. 

Bonde’s Quik Mart 
Our new look is complete with inside décor and a new diesel island outside.  Now, we can begin to celebrate our 35 years in 

business in the village of Cleveland.  We are so very thankful for your support and want to show our appreciation.
• We currently have 35¢ off of our hand dip ice cream with the use of the Club CITGO app on your phone.  Good thru June.  
• Decorate a Cake for Dad on Saturday, June 10.
• �Bonde’s 35th Anniversary Beer is here.  This special label beer will be available all summer long. There will also be free 

Citgo bottle openers for anyone that purchases Bonde’s beer.
• �Spirit Pump: We’ll “pump up” support for our own Cleveland Elementary School by designating a dispenser and committing 

to send 3.5 cents for every gallon pumped during an 8 week period beginning in August. Watch for the decorated dispenser 
and fill up on the Spirit Pump!

Bonde’s Country Deli and Bakery has new product to shop for! The Deli has been working on a new and improved recipe 
for their egg salad that is sure to please.  The deli still offers pinwheels and cold soup prepared in the deli and displayed in our 
walk around cooler. The Bakery now offers our famous peanut squares in a new bite size pack.

For the summer and fall of 2017, we will have an expanded selection of locally grown fruits and vegetables on display. From 
Asparagus to Zucchini.  We hope you are able to appreciate this as much as we enjoy offering it.   

Have a safe, healthy fun-packed summer!


